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FIAP DISTINCTIONS SERVICE – PRACTICAL INFORMATION 

 
The DB decided at their meeting of November 30th 2022 in Spain to delete the new rules published 
in the info 031/2021 and to activate  the rules published in the info 011/2016   again starting 
January 1th 2024. 
In the year 2023 no changes (no acceptances in prints and a discount on the distinction fee) the 
same rules as in the year 2022. 
 
We remember the FIAP Liaison officers to follow the next procedure for sending the applications to 
fiapdistinctions@gmail.com. Also published in the FIAP News May 2021. 
 
The FIAP Liaison Officers should place the files in 4 folders named as below, NOT in folders per 
applicant.  
 

 
 
The FIAP Liaison Officers must also add a letter to the application (put this letter in the folder 
“Miscellaneous”) with the following : 
 
1° List of the names of the applicants and the distinction sought 
2° The name and the address to which the Distinctions certificates and pins are to be posted. (one 
single address) 
3° If there are any issues with any of the applications, please also mention these in the letter. 
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